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March 5, 2019

(Via Certified Mail and E-Mail) (i-
Honorable Aida Camacho-Welch 3 / 5//q

Secretary of the Board

New Jersey Board of Public Utilities
44 South Clinton Avenue

3rd Floor, Suite 314

Trenton, NJ 08625-0350

Re:  inthe Matter of the Petitions of Pinelands Water Company, Pinelands Wasiewater
Company, and Middlesex Water Company for Approval of the Relocation of its Business
Office Pursuant To N.J.LA.C. 14:3-5.1(c) and (e)
BPU Docket Nos. WO18070797, WO18070798, and WO18070799

Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch:

This correspondence is to notify the Board that the relocation of the business office of Middlesex
Water Company, Pinelands Water Company and Pinelands Wastewater Company, previously approved
by the Board on November 19, 2018 in the above-referenced dockets, is now complete.

Effective today, the business mailing address for Middlesex Water Company, Pinelands Water
Company and Pinelands Wastewater Company is as follows:

485C Route One South, Suite 400
Iselin, New Jersey 08830

All phone numbers and e-mail addresses connected with these companies will remain the same.
Please do not hesitate to contact me at (732) 638-7506 if you have any questions or concerns.

@ m9

Very truly yours,

Jay L. Kooper
Vice President, General Counsel & Secretary
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